
ZONING COMMISSION WORKSHOP MEETING, May 29, 2025 

 

• Notification of meeting was posted at Sheridan Post Office, 
Walters IGA, Opportunity Bank, Sheridan City Hall, Sheridan 
Library, the gas station, Resolute Realty, and The Sheridan Senior 
Center. 
Present: Charlie Rossiter, Tom Roberts, Jan Bowey, Anne Wentz, 
Ann Good, and Mike Walter. No guests. 
 
Workshop began at 9:00 am.  
We proceeded to work on the Zoning District Use Table, deleting 
and adding specific uses in each proposed district. We completed 
that portion of the draft that Dylan had sent. 
 
We were nearing our closing time, so decided not to enter into the 
next topic at hand but to discuss items we want to put on the 
agenda for our regular meeting at 6:00pm on June 2, 2025 at the 
Senior Center.  
Items we need to decide if we even want to keep in the use table 
include Cannabis, Casinos, adult entertainment, air B&B’s.  
We truly wish for public input on these and any other matters of 
concern. 
 Workshop adjourned at 11:00 am. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ann Good, Secy pro tem 


